

### Mint Hill Women's Club Newsletter

WWW. MHWClub.com

DOOR CODE FOR MONDAY NIGHT MEETINGS: 44005#

#### Announcements

**Monday November 14** meeting at 7pm at Town Hall **Publix Supermarket** Holiday Foods and Drinks

Thursday November 17 Fall Enrichment—repeat 7pm-9pm

Friday November 18 Lunch Bunch noon Genghis Grill 9727 E Independence Blvd Matthews, NC 28105

**Saturday December 10** Holiday Tea 2pm Mint Hill Historical Society \$20 - due 11/22

**Monday December 12** meeting at 7 pm at Town Hall

Friday December 16 Holiday Lunch-noon Pine Lake Country Club \$25 due 11/28

### Birthdays

Hugs

**Get Well Card** Sandy Caughman— **Broken hip** 

Please join us on Monday, November 14th as Publix will provide us information on food for the holidays as well as information on how to pair traditional holiday foods with various beverages. We will meet in the Assembly Room. Please join us for this informative session about holiday foods. Samples will be provided.

If you are planning to renew your membership in the MHWC for the 2016-2017 club year, please bring \$15 to the November meeting or mail \$15 to: MaryBlinn, 871 Ira Flowe Rd, Charlotte NC 28227

Jane Price will be taking pictures at the November meeting of new members and any returning members that wish to have theirs retaken. We need to get these

## **September Fashion Show**

Our September meeting was a fashion show hosted by Chico's who provided us information on the upcoming fashions for the fall. We had members of the Mint Hill Women's Club to present these outfits. This event had a record turnout. We had around 70 attendees. Chico's also offered a discount to those who attended.

L to R: Jane Price, Debbie DiCicco, Sandy Dimeo, Carol Robinson, Deonna Bandos



Respectfully submitted, Theo Black, Vice President



# Service Projects

Service project for next month will be the "holiday family".

I have been in touch with the Mint Hill Police Department and the Simmons Y.

Neither have their families available yet. I will need volunteers to go shopping for the families with our budgeted \$450. I will be in touch as soon as I get the family's information. Terri Hood, Service Chair

Thank you to the dozen ladies who prepared all of the baskets. We filled 42 little baskets with goodies and decorated for Autumn. I will deliver them this week to Little Flowers nursing home in Mint Hill.

Contents: socks, washcloth, Chapstick, hand sanitizer, sugar-free candy, a packet of crackers, a washcloth, Kleenex & topped with a fall flower and ribbon. The card attached: "from the Mint Hill women's club".



#### Fall Enrichment Activity:

Due to the huge success of the daytime Fall Enrichment Activity, , the 4 ladies have offered to have another demonstration for the group. It will be limited to the first 12 ladies that sign up on evite. Wreath making, Tablescapes, Scarf tying and Gift wrapping will be presented. The date is Nov.17th , 7pm-9pm at Andree West's home. An Evite will go out the 1st weekend of November.

## Winter Team News

December Enrichment Activity -Holiday Tea Saturday 12/10 2pm Mint Hill Historical Society

Reservations have been made for 20 Ladies. If more than 20 are interested, we will attempt to acquire more seats if available. An Evite will go out immediately. The cost is \$20 and needs to be paid by 11/22. Please make checks out to: Suzanne Maddox, 4418 Walter Nelson Rd, Mint Hill 28227. Money will be collected at 11/14 meeting

### Community News

Exercise your constitutional right as a US citizen and remember to vote by
Tuesday, Nov 8th

December Lunch Bunch Holiday Lunch Friday 12/16 Noon Pine Lake Country Club

Our Lunch will again be held at the country club, there is no limit to the number of attendees, but we do need a final headcount by 11/28. An Evite will be forthcoming. The cost is \$25 due by 11/28. Please make check out to: Sandy Dimeo, 5601 Gristmill Ln, Mint Hill, 28227 Money will be collected at 11/14 meeting

### Welcome

Jo Ann Wilson jowilson@carolina.rr.com 704-573-9207

Pictures from Oct Monthly Meeting and October Lunch Bunch



# Thank You letters

I received a card and gift card for Publix today! What a lovely surprise!!! How nice that you all would send me something, but totally unnecessary! Doing the website was such a pleasure for me. It was my first attempt at doing a site, and I learned a lot! Your new site is wonderful and I'm thrilled that you have someone that knows what they are doing with all this technical stuff!!!!!

It was so nice to be included in all the news from Mint Hill, and I would love to continue to receive the newsletters. I will always have a special place in my heart for this club, and I hope to be able to visit one day. I am hoping you would pass on a grateful and HUGE - THANK YOU to all the members! I will definitely use this gift card for some special goodies!!!! Publix is my MOST favorite store.....so again THANK YOU ALL!!!!!!!!

See you soon,

Love to everyone,

Sandy Renne